





QTSO MEMORANDUM

MEMO

NUMBER: 2010-206

TO: QIES State Coordinators

CC: CMS Central and Regional Office Contacts

FROM: Lisa Badger, QIES Technical Support Office

DATE: November 22, 2010

SUBJECT: Additional Information: Web Browser Update Required for QIES

National Systems Access and Security Certificate Update

The following is clarification of the Security Certification information provided in QTSO Memo #2010-202, dated November 18, 2010:

Providers need to install the most current cumulative security update for Internet Explorer. More information is available at http://support.microsoft.com/kb/944937.

Providers needing further clarification or assistance with the install need to contact their local computer support staff.

If you have any questions concerning this information, please contact the QTSO Help Desk at help@qtso.com or 1 (888) 477-7876.